
From: K Ritterbush <kmritterbush@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2017 12:34 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass  
  
This is in response to Nick Reid's Monitor column on Northern Pass today.  As residents of 
Pembroke for over 50 years who care very much about the natural health and beauty of the 
state,  my husband Leonard and I are opposed to the Northern Pass project entirely.  In the 
unfortunate event that it obtains approval we wish that it be required to be buried as much as 
possible, definitely in the Concord area.  Sincerely,  Karen Ritterbush 
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